
 

  

❝Be Inspired & Achieve Together❞ 

 
1st April 2022 

 
Parent Bulletin 

  
  

Thank you for your ongoing invaluable support for the Academy.  We have had a very positive term and the 
highlights are reflected in our newsletter. 
  
Polite reminders: 
  
After Easter could you please continue to support us by ensuring that your child: 

• Attends the Academy ready to enter site at 08:20am from their designated entrance.  P1 
commences at 08:30 and we need students in classes ready to learn...#ontimeislate 

• Attend the Academy in full uniform as explained in the recent letter that was sent home. Parent-
Bulletin-25.03.2022.pdf (arnoldhillspencer.com).  PE kit should be brought in a suitable bag when 
your child has PE/Dance. Please contact your child's Head of Year if you are experiencing any 
difficulties with uniform. 

We will be consulting about uniform with parents/carers in the summer term as per previous communication. 
  

 

Careers Newsletter 
To access please click on the following link Careers Newsletter 
  
 

Easter Newsletter 
Please find our Easter Newsletter here: Easter Newsletter 2022   
  
 

We hope you have a restful and happy Easter break 

 
 
 
 
 

http://arnoldhillspencer.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Parent-Bulletin-25.03.2022.pdf
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